
            

            

            Newsletter Spring 2 2024 

 
Every day we are proud of the many achievements of all our pupils. Our pupils work hard to 

achieve their personalised targets delivered through our inclusive, broad balanced and 
stimulating curriculum. 

 
We hope you enjoy looking at some of the amazing individual and group achievements our 

pupils have worked so hard to master. We are proud of you all. 
 
 

Using colour attributes to 

describe objects in the 

environment. 

Pedalling a tricycle  

Independently 

walking across the 

playground. 
Independently 

completing a class 

job to set the 

table. 

Learning to 

stand with 

the support 

of a 

handling 

belt 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Using a widening range of vocabulary and a range of sentence openers to add interest to a piece of writing. 

Counting a given number onto a tens frame.  

Completing number 

bonds to ten 

Pupils in Sixth Form have 

developed their employability 

skills over a series of weeks. 

Pupils have worked hard 

during their placement at the 

local tip 

Learning to swim without armbands. 

Independently 

filling the water 

jug for class. 

Completing work 

experience at the 

local tip. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

           

       

We had a wonderful time celebrating World Book Day. Pupils enjoyed taking part in activities linked to  

Traditional Tales. 

This term it has been lovely to see our pupils’ amazing achievements celebrated in the community.  

Senior students performed, 

at the Grand Theatre, as part 

of the Royal Shakespeare 

Company, in a production of 

‘Romeo and Juliet’. 

Thank you to all 

the parents who 

purchased books 

through our 

Scholastic Book 

Fair.  

Pupils in Sixth Form have developed their preparation for adulthood skills over a series of weeks. Pupils 

have worked hard at Myerscough College to complete a small animal care course.  

Sixth Form pupils have developed their 

badminton skills in the local sports centre.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading/Sharing for Pleasure Achievements 
 Bronze  Silver  Gold Ruby Emerald 
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Dylan Summer   

 
 
 

 

  
 

 Madden   

Headteacher Star of the Week  
19th- 23rd Febuary  Harry T-(Sycamore) Bradley ( Bluebells)  

26th Febuary – 1st March  Oscar- (Blossom)  

4th – 8th March  Johnny-( Buttercups) Oliver- (Sycamore) 

11th – 15th March  Mark (Tulips)  Atticus- (Sycamore ) 

18th – 22nd March Kaden (Elm) 

25th – 28th March  Everyone  

Well done to all the pupils who have achieved their reading/sharing certificates. This is 
for reading/sharing books at home with their families. 

 



 

I hope you have enjoyed reading our Spring 2 
newsletter.  

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  
Enjoy spending time together during the Spring 

break. 
We have had such a great term. I am a very proud 

head teacher 
Jenny Slater and the Team. 

School reopens for pupils on Tuesday 16th April 2024 


